
 

Parent Pop In – Tuesday 8th May, 2018 

 

 

 

Notes taken by Mrs Foulkes (Headteacher) 

 

Present: 

Mrs Foulkes, Mrs McEwan-Williams, parents/guardians 

 

Discussion Points and Actions: 

 Talked about the car parking situation and a parent raised the lack of drop-kerbs on the way to school. Both 

schools have learners attending who regularly use a wheel chair. CF to liaise with Mrs Rowlands regarding this 

to see where it was up to and then ask Tracey Peers (Business Manager) to move forward with this. From 

Cader Avenue to school. Ask about Wheel Chair Keith. 

 Discussed the new approach to homework. A variety of input, feedback and opinions. Reminder about the 

Homework Club on a Friday with Mrs Lumsden.  

 A feedback form will be sent to parents/guardians and learners at the end of the Summer Term 

 Update regarding the positive reward system and the collection of tokens to ensure they all benefit from the 

half termly reward 

 Seesaw trial – CF explained that it was extremely work intensive but that the School Website and Twitter are 

constantly updated. One parent/guardian had recently used the new website and was very positive about it 

 Talked about body confidence and how CF is thinking of speaking with the Governors about lessons for upper 

school 

 

Meeting closed at 10.10 am. Date of next meeting is Tuesday July 3rd at 9.00 am 

  

 


